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RAMPSIDE WI 
May 8th— in house resolutions 

Competition—a flowering house 
plant 

============== 
June 12th—annual trip 

============== 
New members welcome 

Further information available from 
linda colton,   president  tel. 464491 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz  6th May  

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

RNLI GALA ON SUNDAY 4TH AUGUST 

The Ladies Lifeboat Guild are again allowing us 

to have a stall in aid of Hall Funds. This year we 

would welcome donations of Teddies and 

Toiletries 

ST GEORGE’S DAY CELEBRATIONS 

27th April 

A very BIG thank you to all those who 

contributed to make this such a wonderful event. 

Our guests appreciated all the food donations 

and help.  

The following people were voted on 

to the Village Hall Management 

Committee at the AGM :-David 

Oxspring, Yvonne Green, Anne 

Edmondson, Wynne  

Braund-Smith, Sue Jenkins, 

Heather Hendley and Terry Buss. 

 

Committee Officers were appointed 

as follows:-   

Chair  -  David Oxspring 

Secretary—Yvonne Green 

Treasurer—Anne Gibson  

Vice Chairs—Wynne Braund-

Smith 

& Kate O’Neill (representative for 

Tuesday Coffee Mornings)  

GRAND GARAGE SALE  -   SUNDAY 30TH JUNE 

We are asking for a donation of £3 per house taking  part to help cover 

advertising costs. If you would like to open your garage, drive, garden etc., 

please contact Karen 07871080015 or kbrownowls@gmail.com by 25th June 

to ensure your house goes on the sites map. 

 

In order to include everyone we are again having a Table Top Sale inside the Village Hall - 

Cost for a table is £3 but this is ONLY for those living in our community or are associated  with 

the Hall. We are NOT opening this offer to the general public so start sorting out your unwanted 

items and encourage your neighbours to do the same. The more homes taking part the better for 

everyone. 

 

Remember—apart from  your £3 towards advertising any money you make is yours!  


